Department of Energy
Savannah River Operations Office
P.O. Box A
Aiken, South Carolina 29802

DEC 0 6 2005

Ms. Jean Sulc, Chair
Savannah River Site Citizens Advisory Board
24 Harbor River Circle
St. Helena Island, South Carolina 29920

Dear Ms. Sulc:

SUBJECT: Savannah River Site Citizens Advisory Board Recommendation 225 — Public
Notification Requirements for Non-Time Critical Removal Actions (Your letter,
11/16/05)

Thank you for your recommendation concerning improved public notifications on an Action
Memorandum associated with Non-Time Critical Removal Actions. Your recommendation and
my response follows:

The Department of Energy Savannah River Operations Office (DOE-SR) filed a notice in the Site’s
Environmental Bulletin when the Action Memorandum and respomse to comments for an
Environmental Engineering/Cost Analysis (EE/CA) for a Non-Time Critical Removal Action has
been placed in the Administrative Record File/Information Repository File (ARF/IRF). DOE-SR
shall do this within 2 weeks following its publication in the ARF/IRF. DOE-SR shall also note the
location and/or number in the ARF/IRF of the Action Memorandum and response to comments for
the EE/CA being placed therein.

DOE-SR accepts your recommendation, and it will be fully implemented by January 31, 2006.

" If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me or Ms. Helen Belencan,
of my sta_ﬁ', at (803) 952-8696.

Sincerely,

m. a2l

Jeffrey M. Allison
Manager
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